
The BOSONEJPV1EDC To Cynthia C JohnsonlPV/EDC@TCP, Suzanne Allen de 
Sent by: Loretta M SanchezlPVIEDC@TCP 
FeatherstonJPY/EDC ee 

bee02109/200903:04 PM 

Subject Fw: 80S meeting 2.10.09 agenda item 09-0105 

·Paul A. Sunseri, Psy.D."
 
<psunseri@summitvlewtreat
 To <bosone@co.er-dorado.ca.us> 
mentorg> 

ee "Anna at SV" <agleason@summitviewtreatmenl.org>, "Carla 
02109/2009 02:39 PM Wills" <cwills@summitviewtreatment.org> 

Subject BOS meeting 2.10.09 agenda item 09-0105 

Dear Supervisor Knight, 

Attached please find a letter in reference to agenda item 09-0105 for tomorrow's Board of Supervisors 
meetlng. 

On behalf of children and families receiving mental health services If) EI Dorado County, I would be 
grateful if you would take a moment to read the letter before taking action on this Item. 

Thank you, 

Paul Sunseri, PsyD. 
Co-Executive Director 
Summitview Child & Family Services 
768 Pleasant Valley Rd,. Ste. 304 
Diamond Springs. CA 95619 
(530) 621-9800, ext. 30 (phone) 
(530) 621-9804 (fax) 
www.summitviewtreatment.erg 

This message, together with any attachments, contains informalion which may be confidential and 
privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not use, 
copy or disclose to anyone the message or any information contained in the message or the attachments 
If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the 
message. Thank you. 
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SUM~UTVIEW CHILD & FAMILY SERVICES
 

5036 Sunrey Road Telephone: (530) 621-9800 
Place ille, CAo 95667 Fax: (5]0) 621-9804 

E-mail: info@summitviewtrcatment.org 
www. ummitviewrreatment.org 

February 9, 2009 

El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
330 Fair Ln. 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Sirs and Madam: 

Summitviev." p vides mental health services to appro irnately 100 children and familjes 
throughout EI Dorado County, and we employ over 80 indi iduals. We are juS! on f several local 
nonprofit agencies lhat collectively provide ment.'11 health and foster care services to almost 1000 
children and together employ hundreds of county residents. 

I understand that the Board is considering terminating mental health on racts with local 
providers in light of an anticipated temporary int rruption in the flow of reimbursement from the 
State of California. 

1 am writing (0 respectfully ask that the Board consider not terminating thes c ntracts and 
instead all wing individual agencies to continue providjng services and, to the best of our abiJi _, 
weather a temporary interruption in payment for ervi es. Terminating contracts would force 
Summit iew and agencies like ours to close its doors almost immedial Iy, even though the now 
of monies from the State will ultimately resume. Keeping existing contracts in place auld allow 
agencies lhe ability ro continue providing care, but put the responsibility on ea h agency to make the 
necessary arrangements to meet a temporary financial shoJ1faJl, such as implernentin~ budget eUIS, 
obtaining a line of red it, utilizing existing re erves, and sO on. 

AbruptJ discontinuing mental health and foster care services would have a devastating 
impact on our communit)', both for the needy children we serve and for so many valued employees. 

Thank ou for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 

~C//-1 ­

Paul A. Sunseri, Ps .D. 
Co-Executive Director 


